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To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Please reject Northern Pass
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Marc Brauch
7 Woodmore Dr.
Hanover, NH 03755

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

If you need current information about Northern Pass, the posts on Judy’s Blog on this website are a
good source. https://www.protectthegranitestate.org/judys-blog/

Sincerely,
Marc Brauch
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